
Gist of the Third Meeting of  

the CDC-HKEAA Committee on Physical Education (2015-2017) 

 held on 3 October 2016  

 

1. The assessment protocol of handball was briefed and discussed.   

2. Video clips on the expected standard for different scores were prepared and shown 

for members’ comments.   

3. The performance of each demonstrator in the video clips was briefed and 

discussed.  

 


